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5 March 2018 

Dear Councillor Bradshaw, 

Ashford Health and Well-Being Board Representation 

The Primary Care Co-commissioning Committee (PCCC) in Common for Ashford and 

Canterbury & Coastal Clinical Commissioning Groups meets bi monthly to make collective 

decisions on the review, planning and procurement of primary care services within the 

Ashford and Canterbury & Coastal areas, under delegated authority from NHS England.  

Although we have some members of the Committee who also attend the Ashford Health 

and Well-Being Board, we do not currently have a nominated Health and Well-Being 

representative.  Under the terms of reference of the Committee, I would like to invite you to 

nominate a representative of the local Health and Well-Being to attend these meetings.   

For your information I attach a copy of the terms of reference and details of the 2018/19 

meeting dates.  Please forward details of your nominated representative to 

louise.matthews5@nhs.net or 03000 424107 who will also be able to answer any queries 

you may have in relation to the PCCC. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Jonathan Sexton 

Chair of the Primary Care Commissioning Committee in Common for Ashford and 

Canterbury & Coastal Clinical Commissioning Groups 
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